Nearly 200 local primary schoolchildren take part in activity Diving with Posi
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The Office of Environment and Office of Education of the Consell de Formentera, in
collaboration with the Vell Mari association, is once again launching Diving with Posi, a project
making it possible for roughly 200 pupils at Formentera primary schools to enjoy the experience
of diving with mask and snorkelling to discover the posidonia meadows of the island.

The activities begin today and will run until the end of the month. Participating students will first
sit for a theoretical talk and then, accompanied by instructors from Vell Mari diving school, will
be able to enjoy the experience in the water with snorkelling equipment.
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